
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2007 10:29 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com Service Outage

06/21/2007

  

Hi Everybody,  

We are really sorry for the prolonged outage of our websites today. It was caused by a serious network failure within our ISP, 

which was cleared just recently.  

We will continue with the close of Auction 133 tonight at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

We appreciate the reduced amount of time left to bid, but there is still nearly 4 hours to place a Delayed Bid and 7 hours before 

the auction closes. Perhaps it might work to your advantage!!  

And we will start Auction 135 24 hours later at 18:30Hrs GMT tomorrow 22nd June.  

Auction 134 is running normally, once again apologies for the inconvenience.  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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